
We acknowledge your submission of abstracts for the XVII Biennial International 

Conference, which will be conducted by CLAI in collaboration with Delhi University. 

Due to the large volume of abstracts submitted, the deadline for notifying participants 

of the results has been extended to June 25, 2024. we sincerely appreciate your kind 

patience. 

                                                                                               - Organising Committee
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